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Current project status  

By mid may 2018, all individual indicators for 

successful vocational training for refugees 

had been developed. All project partners 

worked equally on the results and through 

the ongoing exchange between the partners, 

the indicators could all be worked out and 

described. The consecutive close exchange 

between the partners was of immense 

relevance in this respect.   

By editing and optimising each indicator by 

each partner country, it has been ensured 

that the indicators can now reflect the best 

possible EU-wide status. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second transnational project meeting   

After six months of identifying and 

developing indicators, the second 

transnational project meeting was scheduled 

for the end of June. The entire project team 

met in Roskilde in Denmark and worked very 

intensively together. Initially, the individual 

indicators were discussed and these were 

further supplemented and optimized 

together, and in a further step the final 

indicators were presented in a structured 

manner. Further important milestones for the 

project were successfully worked out through 

extremely fruitful discussions. The second 

transnational project meeting focused on the 

application of the identified indicators. 
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In the end, each partner was able to drive 

home with clear structures, agreements and 

jointly considered deadlines in order to start 

the implementation exactly in their home 

institution. Immediately after the meeting, the 

central points of the meeting were 

summarized so that each of the project 

partners could be on the same level.  

 

 

 

In the coming months the work can thus be 

continued continuously and the quality 

indicators can be applied. Close cooperation 

between the project partners remains 

indispensable, as the third and last 

transnational project meeting will take place 

in Cologne in February 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prospect 

All project partners which are involved will 

carry out initial research into potential 

practical measures. This research serves as 

a first overview to develop a pool of 

measures (in total 120), which is then used 

to select five best practice examples. The 

identified and developed indicators are 

applied to all measures in order to finally 

identify the best practice examples. Five best 

practice examples per partner country are to 

be identified. A regular exchange between all 

project partners should continue. 
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